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TOWN OF FORESTPORT PLANNING BOARD 

MEETING MINUTES       MARCH 10, 2021 

 
 

 

A Zoom meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman P. Rejman, attended by 

members G. Ritter, A. Daktor, T Tyler, and D. Ultsch.    

In addition, the following joined the meeting:  TJ Entwistle, Supervisor; C. O’Keefe; M. 

Johnson (Tug Hill Commission) 

 

Minutes of the February 10 Meeting were approved on motion from G. Ritter/A. Daktor 

   

           

Old Business: 

 M. Johnson of the Tug Hill Commission addressed recommendations for each of the 

outstanding issues in the Solar Law Draft, all of which were discussed and agreed upon.  

On motion by G. Ritter/A. Daktor, the Final Draft as presented will be sent to the Attorneys 

for review.  Pending their approval, the Town will schedule a Public Hearing at their April 

meeting. 

  

 G. Ritter reported on the Boonville Planning Board meeting she attended.  Boonville 

will be invited to a joint Planning  Board Meeting in Forestport to discuss the Final Drafts. 

 

  

New Business:  None came before the Board 

 

                        

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. on motion from D. Ultsch/G. Ritter 

 

   The next regular scheduled Planning Board meeting is April 14, 2021 at 6:30 PM at the 

Forestport Town Hall.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy L. Pascucci, Secretary 

 

. 


